Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 19 February 2024 17:53

To: Joanne Sheldon

Subject: Reception 'Meet the Teacher and Our Curriculum' session

Dear Reception Parents

Now that we have finished one term and the children are settled with us and the new routines, we would like to invite you to a 'Meet the Teacher and Our Curriculum' session.

This is an opportunity for us to discuss our curriculum, our teaching of phonics, maths and reading and explain our expectations. There will be an opportunity to ask questions.

This meeting will take place on Tuesday 27th February at 3:20pm in Reception classroom.

We will provide a summary print out for parents unable to attend.

Thank you

Mrs Tizzard Reception Class Teacher



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114

www.bishopsdownprimary.org